

ST MAWES PRIMARY SCHOOL

Grove Hill, St Mawes, Truro, Cornwall TR2 5BP Telephone: 01326 270575

Executive Headteacher: Karen Middlemore
Head of School: Angela Praed
e-mail: karen.middlemore@iaspire.net
Website: www.stmawes.org.uk



13th March 2018

Dear Parents,

We are always striving to improve our school and value your opinions in order to help us improve. Attached are two questionnaires and I would be very grateful if you could complete them and return to school. One questionnaire is for parents (green) to complete and the other is for your child/children (yellow) to complete. If you have more than one child I would be grateful if they could complete one each. Some children may need help in reading and understanding the questions but please try not to influence their answers; we need to know their own opinion of the school.

The questions and gradings fit in with the criteria and the standards we need to judge ourselves against in readiness for an OFSTED Inspection. Your opinions will form part of our SEF (Self Evaluation Form) which we use to evaluate our school and make improvements where necessary.

I would be grateful if you could return the questionnaires to school by <u>Friday 23rd March.</u> Could I encourage you to complete the questionnaires because if we do not have a full return it makes the analysis very difficult as it does not give us an overall picture of everyone's view of the school. All questionnaires returned will be put into a draw on Tuesday 27th March (1 for parents and 1 for the children) and there will be a prize for the 2 that are picked out!

We value your opinions as Stakeholders of St Mawes Primary School.

Yours sincerely

K.Middlemore

Executive Headteacher













